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Ms. Orla Hanington, 
Licensing Unit, 
EPA Regional Inspectorate Cork 
Inniscarra 
Co. Cork 

11 September 2009 

WASTE LICENCE APPLICATION (WO267-01) 
HI-VOLT IRELAND LIMITED 

Dear Ms Harrington, 

I am acting under the instruction of my client Hi-Volt Ireland Limited (Hi-Volt). Further to our 
conversation on Monday (7th September 2009) and a further conversation with Marie O'Connor, 
please see below. 

Hi-Volt are operating under a Waste Permit (Ref Number: WP/TN/53) for the facility at 
Ballyduff, Thurles, Co. Tipperary and has an established business recovering waste batteries 
within Ireland. 

As you are aware, Hi-Volt have made an application to the EPA for a waste licence to continue 
their current operations and expand to include other waste streams. As to our conversation on 
Monday, the decision on this application has been delayed. 

In the meantime, Hi-Volt would like to request a letter from the EPA to c o n f m  that the facility 
can operated under the requirements of WP/TN/53 until a decision on the licence has been 
issued. Please issued this letter as to the address below. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
- -  

Yours sincerely, 

sridin Mulhall MSc. AIEMA 
[2B Milltown Drive, Churchtown, Dublin 141 

cc: Mr. Richard Gleeson, Hi-Volt Ireland Limited 
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